From:

To:

CAPALC <accounts=capalc.org.uk@mail74.atl11.rsgsv.net> on behalf of CAPALC

<accounts@capalc.org.uk>

Sent: 04 June 2018 11:53

clerk@glintonparishcouncil.org.uk

Subject: Share the VIsion, Shape the Future Training Course

View this email in your browser





## Share the Vision, Shape the Future Friday, 29<sup>th</sup> JUNE 2018 9.30am for 10am start. Finishing at 3.30pm

We have speakers from NALC with an update on matters currently affecting our sector. We also have a presentation from The Company of Community Organisers, an organisation that supports communities through building relationships and networks locally, to help councillors engage with communities and residents.

There will be an update on GDPR & how it affects your council including presentations on why you should have bespoke clerks & councillors email addresses, cybersecurity, social media and more.

Previously the Councillors & Clerks catch up day, this annual meeting will provide legal updates, best practice and inspirational ideas for your Council.

Book your place now!

Download your booking form here:

https://bit.ly/2H9XZg2

Cost (per attendee):
£30 member price, £60 non-member price
Hemingford Abbots Village Hall – High Street, Hemingford
Abbott, PE28 9AH







Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Association of Local Councils (CAPALC)
PO Box 181, St Ives, PE27 9DR Tel: 01480 375629
Email: accounts@capalc.org.uk

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list.</u>